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March 28, 2017 
 
 
 
 
Chairman Asim Z. Haque 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio  43215 
 
Re: PUCO Case No. 17-0809-EL-BLN 
 Ross-Heppner Switch 138kV Transmission Line Project 
 
Dear Chairman Haque, 
 
The above-referenced case number/project was reserved in error.  Please close or 
withdraw PUCO Case No. 17-0809-EL-BLN, Ross-Heppner Switch 138kV 
Transmission Line Project. 
 
Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
/s/ Hector Garcia 
 
Hector Garcia 
Counsel for AEP Ohio Transmission Company  

Hector Garcia 
Senior Counsel – 
Regulatory Services 
(614) 716-3410 (P) 
(614) 716-2014 (F) 
hgarcia1@aep.com 
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